
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 December 2016 

 

Consultation on Rottnest Island Authority's proposed replacement 
Standard Form Contract  
 
SUPPLY OF ELECTRICITY TO SMALL USE CUSTOMERS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) invites comments on Rottnest Island Authority’s 
proposed replacement standard form contract for the supply of electricity to small use 
customers. 

Under the Electricity Industry Act 2004, the ERA must not approve a standard form contract if it 
considers the contract does not meet the relevant regulations, the Act, any other written law, or 
any term, condition or provision of the electricity retail licence. 

Interested parties are invited to make submissions on Rottnest Island Authority’s proposed 
replacement standard form contract by Wednesday, 21 December 2016. 

Email address:  publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 

Postal address:  PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 

Office address:  Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, PERTH WA 6000 
 

 

For further information contact:  
 

General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Caroline Coutts Kleijer     Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7962     Work: 08 6557 7942 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Mobile: 0428 859 826 
       Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 
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